To

Mr Niladrinath Bagchi

Sub:Thanking letter for giving the scholarship

Respected Sir,

Myself,Afreen Sultana,D/O-Md Abdul Kabir,Address:Vill-Chakbaria,P.o-Kustia,P.s-Sonarpur,Dist-
South 24 Pgs.Currently | am studying in 2nd semester of M.Sc(Zoology) in the Ballygunge
Science College,University of Calcutta.

After the pandemic,the classes are taken in offline mode from the starting of our 2nd semester.

Sir,l would like to thank you for giving me the scholarship that helps me a lot in my studies.I'm
very grateful to you.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully

Afreen Sultana



